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“The mission of LDHL is to provide financial resources to Lancaster County residents in support of their post-secondary educational goals.”
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continued throughout the newsletter

Lancaster Dollars for Higher Learning Testimonials

“My vision is to fl
y fighter 

jets for the U
.S. Air Force, 

eventually to p
ursue a  

career in legisla
tion.”

–Ethan D., St. Joseph’s University

“I was able to pursue my dream of becoming a mechanical engineer thanks to the help of LDHL. You helped reduce the burden  of tuition so I was able to more clearly focus  on my learning.  
Thank you.”

–Jeffrey W., Messiah College

“Thanks to you, I was able to attend the small, private college that I knew was perfect for me. While there, I have been able to pursue my degree in both early childhood and special education, as well as have the opportunity to study abroad in Cork, Ireland for a semester. 
–Jacklyn R., Juniata College

“Thanks to you, I am one year closer 
to completing my aspirations of becoming 
a registered nurse. You have been so 
generous to help me make my career 
and life dreams come true and for that 
I could not be more thankful.”

–Brandi S., York College

“Throughout my college 
 

experiences I have grow
n in  

my intellect, maturity, fa
ith, and 

personal relations. I am
 excited 

to continue on this grea
t journey 

and graduate with a d
egree in 

education so that I c
an pass 

my acquired knowledge o
n to 

future generations.  Tha
nk you so 

much for your financia
l support!”

–Daniel R, Messiah College

“You provided me with 

an opportunity to pursue 

a bachelor’s degree 

in professional writing 

and a minor in political 

science. Your loan allows 

me to focus on important 

public relations and 

communication criteria 

without worries of how 

to fund such a great 

opportunity.”

–Nicholas G., Juniata College

“ With your help I am able to pursue my dream of becoming a certified athletic trainer.  I want to work with young athletes who suffer head injuries and help them continue to pursue their dreams in athletics. Thank you!”
–Jordan C., West Chester University

“I am enjoying my experiences inside 
and outside of the classroom. After 

graduation, I plan to teach Chemistry and 
Physics at the middle or high school level. 

Thank you for your generosity.”
–Catherine W., Juniata College

“Thanks to you I am able to pursue a 

degree in mechanical engineering. I hope 

to graduate in under three years in order 

to work toward completing a master’s 

degree in five years. After graduation, 

I hope to begin a career in the aerospace 

or automotive field.”

–Justin G, Lehigh University

“As a college student money is very tight and with your help I was able to lower my loan amounts! I plan to major in chemistry with a minor in chemical engineering.  When I’m on the cusp of retirement, I want to look back and not only say, ‘It was all worth it’, but to see positive changes within my community and country that I had a hand in!”
–Wesley T., University of Pittsburgh
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Dear Friends:

I want to again thank you for supporting our students with your time, 
generosity, and commitment to higher education. 

It seems like every year has been more exciting than the last for 
Lancaster Dollars for Higher Learning (LDHL). In the past year, in addition 
to all of the other good things we have done, we have taken a few major 
steps. The most exciting is the hiring of a part-time Executive Director 
for LDHL. It was becoming clear to us that we needed to hire somebody 
who can take LDHL to the next level. The successful candidate was Ann 
Womble, past President of the Board. 

One of the fi rst things that she did was to provide an opportunity for 
our recipients, present and past, donors and other friends to volunteer at 
the US Open. This provided an opportunity to meet and connect and it 
helped to raise money for LDHL. We thank all of you who participated. She 
is also participating in community dialogue about increasing college access 
for Lancaster City residents. 

Another change this year was to streamline our application process yet 
again to make it even easier to apply for a loan. 

Next year will provide an opportunity to continue our growth. We are 
presently working on developing a new website and we plan to embark 
on strategic planning to take us into our next phase to provide more 
opportunities for Lancaster County residents. Thanks for being a part of 
this dynamic organization.

Sincerely,

Wanda S. Whare
President

President’s Letter
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Formerly Dollars for Scholars® of Lancaster County

LDHL is undertaking a number of new initiatives to make the experience for loan recipients and donors a more streamlined and user-
friendly process. To that end, we’re turning to YOU, our valued supporters and past loan benefi ciaries, to help us spread the word about our 
fund-raising campaign for the Extraordinary Give, which will be held all day on Nov. 20, 2015.

Where will this money go, you may ask? First and foremost, it’ll go to our help students achieve their dreams. However, it will also go to 
assist us in launching our NEW WEBSITE, which we expect to unveil at the end of October. So stay tuned to LancDollars.org to watch the 
transformation unfold.  

In the meantime, like us on Facebook and follow us on twitter at @LancDollars, where we’ll be providing lots of updates about our 
ExtraGive effort between now and Nov. 20.

Remember, every dollar you give us on the day of the Extraordinary Give goes further than a typical donation because of the Lancaster 
County Community Foundation’s added assistance.

Mark Your 
Calendar for 

November 20!

Building Dreams Interest-Free



1.  Tell us about your college experience.
Overall I enjoyed college at Carnegie Mellon University, but I won’t say it was a wonderful, fantastic experience the 
whole time. The academics and workload at my university were extremely stressful and I struggled on several occasions. 
Thankfully, I found several outlets in extracurriculars that I threw myself into. These all made the experience completely 
worthwhile because I learned way more about myself than I could have in the engineering program and I became a better 
person, all the while having fun and meeting great people.

2. Did you always want to be an engineer?
No, definitely not. Originally I was thinking of pursuing architecture in high school after taking several drafting/CAD classes.  But I can’t 
draw very well and always had a knack for math and problem-solving. So when I started applying for programs, engineering became a natu-
ral choice.  Now I have a job where I use my background in 3-D modeling everyday.

3. What did you do during your summers in college?
I worked every summer but never obtained an internship and didn’t have any real interest in research, so I worked general labor jobs each 
summer. The first two summers I worked for companies back home on third shift, then later I stayed in Pittsburgh and worked campus 
jobs. Third shift jobs aren’t something I’d recommend, but the final one as a machine shop assistant ended up being extremely beneficial 
for obtaining the job I currently have.

4. How did you get your present job?
I applied for an internship with Raytheon my senior year and made it through the initial rounds, but did not get the position. During my 
fifth year (grad) the recruiter I interviewed with the year before simply passed my resume on to a manager with openings and that was it. 
The manager flew me out for an interview and told me I’d be receiving an offer.  A few weeks later HR contacted me and handled every-
thing from there.

5. What other forms of financial assistance did you obtain to help pay for college?
All of my aid other than Lancaster Dollars was federal, state, and university grants and loans. Besides those, I worked several student em-
ployee positions from my sophomore year through graduation.

6. What advice do you have for high school students in Lancaster County?
If you’re lucky enough to know what you want to do for a living, work hard and know that doing what you enjoy for a career will make it 
all worth it. If you’re like me and don’t have a clue, work hard to improve your situation because you will find your way and can always do 
more. 
PS -- There’s a lot outside of Lancaster County, so even if you LOVE the area go explore even for a little while; it’ll make you a better person.

Interview with graduate Cameron Hall

Cameron Hall
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Lancaster Dollars is pleased to announce that the following four 
Directors have joined the Board recently.  Each brings critical skills 
and valuable experience which will help LDHL to move forward 
in its mission of providing financial resources to Lancaster County 
residents in support of their post-secondary educational goals.

Jean Bednarski has an extensive background in 
fundraising, association management and marketing. 
She is currently Director of Community Advancement 
at Pleasant View Retirement Community.  Following 
retirement from fundraising at Dickinson College, 
she shared her experience as Executive Director of 
the York County Bar Association and Foundation by 
assisting with the development of the Foundation of 
the Lancaster Bar Association.  Her current position 

working back in Lancaster County has allowed more time to become 
a more active volunteer on community boards of directors.

Adam Bills is a graduate of Millersville University 
with studies in history and government.  He 
worked for several years in the offices of State 
Representatives Aument and Cutler.  Presently 
District Director for Senator Aument, Adam 
served as the Executive Director of the Republican 
Committee of Lancaster County.   Adam enjoys 
national and local politics, modern America history, 
and following Philadelphia sports teams.

Lancaster Dollars Welcomes New Board Members

Jean Bednarski

Brian Hazlett is currently the Vice President 
for Student Affairs & Enrollment Management at 
Millersville University.  Brian has over 18 years 
of higher education experience working in both 
undergraduate and graduate admissions at three 
different institutions – Philadelphia University, 
Binghamton University and Towson University.  
Brian is an alumnus of Saint Francis University of 
Pennsylvania and holds a Bachelor of Arts degree 

and a Masters of Arts degree from Binghamton University, State 
University of New York.  Brian resides in York, Pa., with his wife and  
two daughters. 

Lisa Lewis has taught all levels of high school 
English over the last 16 years in York, Lancaster, 
and Maryland, receiving numerous honors in her 
field, including four-time Teacher of the Year and 
Outstanding Educator in Howard County, MD.  A 
graduate of Wake Forest University and Lancaster’s 
J.P. McCaskey High School, Lisa also spent two years 
working for the vice president and government 
lobbyist for Boys and Girls Clubs of America. Her 
career began in broadcasting, working for ten years at WTTG-TV, Fox 
Television Stations, in Washington, D.C. Retired from teaching in 
May, Lisa looks forward to having more time for tennis, running, and 
pleasure reading. She lives in Lancaster with her husband Dave and 
their three Labrador retrievers. 

Brian Hazlett

Adam Bills

Lisa Lewis
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Danielle Bland, a Hempfield 
High School graduate, is the 
recipient of the William 
and Violet Dussinger 
Endowment Loan.  An 
accomplished three-sport 
athlete in high school, 
Danielle also tutored 
students and won several 

Advanced Placement art awards.  Danielle 
will continue her rewarding track career at 
Emory University while pursuing a biology 
degree on the pre-med path.  

Sarah Brubaker has been 
awarded the Edith Smith 
Truxal Scholarship Loan.  
This Conestoga Valley High 
School graduate intends 
to major in Spanish at 
Millersville University; 
she recently returned 
from a ten-month study 
abroad in Portugal. Sarah was very active 
in high school theater productions and 
volunteered as a teacher’s assistant for 
Sunday school at her church.

A National Honor Society 
member at Ephrata 
Senior High School, Ryan 
Burkholder will pursue an 
engineering degree at Penn 
State Berks.  Ryan, a high 
school soccer and volleyball 
team member and church 
volunteer, is the recipient 

of the Dr. Lawrence A. Ezard Memorial 
Endowment Award.

Skyler Ehly hopes a 
computer science degree from 
Gettysburg College is merely 
the launching point for his 
higher education goals.  This 
Cocalico High School graduate 
loves all things music, playing 
in several bands in college, 
and would love to study 
abroad in Budapest.  The Pryor E. and 
Arlene R. Neuber Endowment Loan has 
been awarded to Skyler.

A Lancaster Catholic 
High School graduate, 
Christopher Eyer has 
received the Mr. and Mrs. 
Isaac Weaver Endowment 
Loan.  Christopher is 
pursuing an agricultural 
engineering technology 
degree from State University 

of New York Cobleskill; additionally, the 
university provides him with summer 
internships at John Deere dealerships. 
Christopher aspires to “have a hands-on 
career in the agriculture industry and 
work on cutting edge technology” while 
he saves money to purchase his own 
300 to 400-acre farm.  In high school he 
volunteered at the Lancaster Occupational 
Development Center and was passionate 
about his participation in all stage 
productions.

The Ronald and Patricia 
Tweed Scholarship Loan 
went to Veritas Academy 
graduate Rebecca Forbes.  
Active in choir and theater 
in school, Rebecca was 
also president of student 
government as a senior.  She 
will major in both business 
and Spanish at Lycoming College, hoping 
to become an interpreter in a business 
setting after graduation.

Amanda Graber plans 
to pursue an accounting 
degree from the University 
of Pittsburgh and become a 
certified public accountant.  
This Warwick High School 
graduate also wants to 
participate in collegiate 
cross country and track 

after her leadership role in those sports 
in high school.  Amanda, a National 
Honor Society member, also cherishes 
community service, participating in 
Interact Club, Future Business Leaders of 
America, and the Awareness for Substance 
Abuse Prevention organization.  She is 
the recipient of the David and Tamela 
Fassnacht Scholarship Loan.

Pequea Valley High School graduate Ethan 
S. Hoover was awarded the 
E. Ann Klein Charitable 
Trust Endowment Award.  
Ethan will join his older 
brother on the soccer team 
at Penn State Harrisburg 
while he works toward 
a degree in structural 
design and construction 
engineering technology.  Ethan was a 
member of Pequea Valley’s first-ever state 
championship soccer team in 2012.

The Margaret Gordon 
Lestz Endowment 
Loan recipient is 
Grace Kensinger, a 
Manheim Central High 
School graduate.  Music 
performance is Grace’s field 
of study at Lancaster Bible 
College as she eventually 

hopes to practice music therapy.  Active 
in extra-curriculars in high school, this 
National Honor Society and National 
English Honor Society member was also 
a member of student council and Future 
Farmers of America, participating in 4-H 
for over seven years.

Scholars Awarded Endowment Loans
Lancaster Dollars for Higher Learning is thrilled to recognize the recipients of the endowed loans for the 2015-2016 academic year.  These 
Lancaster County students’ academic and extra-curricular contributions paved the way for this special recognition. These awards serve 
as recognition of both the generosity of our donors and their commitment to aiding Lancaster County students in their post-secondary 
educational pursuits.

Danielle Bland

Sarah Brubaker

Ryan Burkholder

Skyler Ehly

Christopher Eyer

Rebecca Forbes

Amanda Graber

Ethan Hoover

Grace Kensinger

“With the continuing rise of college costs and interest rates, you afforded my son the ability to know exactly what he would owe when he completed his college career, which will be exactly what he borrowed from you!  It is refreshing not to have to give something (interest) to get something, just to experience good old-fashioned support for future generations.  Thank you!”
–Christine M., a grateful parent

“Thanks to you, I am finishing up my degrees in 
neuroscience and psychology. Next May, I will 
graduate intending to continue my education in the 
medical field. Thank you for making my dreams 
become a reality!”

–Kaitlin G., Temple University

“You have perm
itted me to pursue 

my passion for s
erving others a

s I 

pursue my undergraduat
e degree 

with the goal of
 attending medical 

school. Thanks!”

–Andrew G., Denison University
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University of Pennsylvania 
student Kaitlyn Lapp is 
very active in Penn Faith and 
Action, a group focusing on 
developing Christian leaders.  
A Lampeter-Strasburg High 
School graduate, Kaitlyn 
also volunteers with Big 
Brothers Big Sisters in West 

Philadelphia. Kaitlyn received The William 
Klein, Jr. Endowment Loan.

Mackenzie Lausch was 
awarded the Estate of Paul 
and Genevieve Diller 
Endowment Loan as she 
pursues a physical therapy 
major at Lebanon Valley 
College, hoping to “help 
children and their families 
overcome obstacles.”  During 
her years at Hempfield High School, 
Mackenzie was a senior captain of the 
cross country team while very active in 
her youth group.   Multiple mission trips 
provided her with many “life-changing 
experiences.”

Majoring in both business 
management and German 
at the University of 
Richmond, Joshua Martin 
is the recipient of the 
Elwood Bookman Estate 
Endowment Loan.  Upon 
graduation, Joshua hopes 
to work either in Germany 

or for a German-American company that 
affords him the opportunity to travel.  At 
Pequea Valley High School, he played four 
years of soccer and was very active in his 
youth group.

Willonda Brianna McCloud 
loved her volunteer work 
with Habitat for Humanity 
and her time on the girls’ 
basketball team while a 
McCaskey High School 
student.  Willonda hopes to 
intern at a retail company 
while working toward her 
business administration 
degree at LaSalle University.  The R.D. and 
Rhoda Buckwalter Endowment Loan 
was awarded to Willonda.

Penn Manor High School 
graduate Sarah Beth Ranck 
is striving for a mathematics 
degree at Eastern Mennonite 
University.  The recipient of 
the Gray Playter Memorial 
Endowment Loan, Sarah 
is incredibly active in her 
church and volunteers her 

time at the Mennonite Home where she 
loves helping the residents who “share 
their stories and lessons” with her.  Her 
high school pursuits included membership 
in the Christian club First Priority and 
on the Test of Engineering Aptitude, 
Mathematics and Science team while 
gaining leadership skills as president of the 
National Honor Society during her senior 
year.  

As an aerospace engineering 
major at Syracuse University, 
Bruno Regalado hopes to 
pursue a master’s degree 
at Purdue and eventually 
do his “part in advancing 
humanity’s space exploration 
technology.”  At Manheim 
Township High School, 
Bruno actively participated in the Amnesty 
International Club and in the MiniTHON 
fundraiser.  Bruno was awarded the Dr. 
Mary Elizabeth Dixon Scholarship 
Loan.

Music is Manheim Township 
High School graduate 
Alexander Sallade’s 
life.  The recipient of the 
Binns Scholarship Loan, 
Alexander is pursuing music 
education at the University 
of Delaware, planning 
to become a high school 

teacher/band director and eventually a 
college music professor.  He was involved 
in band, orchestra, and choir in high 
school, including participation in the PMEA 
band and orchestra festivals.

The Frances Sarkisian 
Trust Endowment Loan 
was presented to Nicholas 
Andrew Smith, a Solanco 
High School graduate who 
is seeking an engineering 
degree at Drexel University.  
At Solanco, Nicholas was 
president of the Spanish 
Honor Society, played sports and honed 
his strong work ethic at several part-time 
jobs. Nicholas remarks that his goal is to 
“live modestly and happily in a career that 
fulfills my interests and helps humanity as 
a whole.”

Next spring, Katelyn 
Snader will graduate from 
the Pennsylvania College 
of Health Sciences with 
an associate’s degree in 
nursing.  This Garden 
Spot High School graduate 
then desires to work in 
geriatrics or pediatrics 
while she obtains her bachelor’s degree 
online.  The recipient of the Dr. Emmett 
Cooper Endowment Loan, Katelyn 
traveled on mission trips to Costa Rica and 
Montana and held captainships on both 
the volleyball and basketball teams in high 
school.

Jenna Walmer plans 
to major in both global 
studies and religion while 
minoring in peace studies at 
Bridgewater College.  The 
Steinman Foundation 
Endowment Loan awardee, 
Jenna has future goals of 
attending seminary and 

ultimately becoming a peace studies 
professor.  At Donegal High School she 
was active in her church youth group and 
was involved in swimming, marching band, 
Rhythm Singers, and jazz band.  

Awarded the William S. 
Rothermel Foundation 
Scholarship Loan, Keeton 
Yost is a Lampeter-Strasburg 
High School graduate who is 
now majoring in industrial 
design at the University 
of Cincinnati.  Keeton’s 
wish is to “design products 
that will simplify the lives of the people 
who use them…so they can focus on the 
important issues in their lives.”  A tech 
team volunteer at LCBC church, Keeton 
was active in Madrigal Singers, chorus, 
spring musicals, Art Club, and soccer in 
high school.

Kaitlyn Lapp

Mackenzie Lausch

Joshua Martin

Willonda Brianna 
McCloud

Sarah Beth Ranck

Bruno Regalado

Alexander Sallade

Nicholas Andrew
Smith

Katelyn Snader

Jenna Walmer

Keeton Yost

“Because of your  interest-free loans for our son, 
we will be able to stay in our home.  Does that 
sound drastic?  We think so, and we are very 

appreciative.  After consolidating the loans we 
incurred to pay for college, we can just afford  

the monthly payment.  Without those additional 
dollars from LDHL, we would have had to borrow  
more, and the monthly consolidation payments 

would have been diff icult for us to meet.  
 Thank you, LDHL, for giving an educational 

opportunity to our talented son!”

–Ellen F., a grateful parent

“You helped me attend both 

college and law school and 

earn my dream job at a top 

law firm in New York City. 

I’m very grateful for your 

generosity.  Thanks.”

–Lynndon G., Univ. of Pennsylvania & 

Boston College Law
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Within the past month, Lancaster 
Dollars for Higher Learning’s 2015 
interest-free loan recipients have scattered 
to 21 of the 50 United States (plus the 
District of Columbia). They are enjoying 
academic adventures throughout the 
country from Maine to South Carolina, 
from Michigan to Texas, and from 
Maryland to California. 

All 422 students have several things 
in common however; they are all 
Lancaster County students with a thirst 
for knowledge being aided by Lancaster 
Dollars for Higher Learning. Interest-free 
loans totaling $702,100 were available to 
award these students in 2015 because of 
the generosity of LDHL’s donors and the 
incredibly high repayment rate of previous 
loan recipients.

As we are all too aware, average tuition increases at all institutions of post-secondary education – public and private - have far outpaced 
annual inflation.  Therefore LDHL’s mission to assist families cope with these rising costs becomes more critical each year.  The chart on 
the above shows that the top ten schools chosen by LDHL 2015 loan recipients all were based right here in Pennsylvania. The remaining 
64 colleges represented by this year’s loan recipients are located in 20 other states and DC. Whether the student is attending one of the 
79 Pennsylvania colleges chosen by many of this year’s awarded students or is traveling much farther afield to find the perfect institution of 
higher learning for his/her interests and talents, LDHL is proud to help with the cost of the student’s education.

2015 Interest-Free Loans for Lancaster County Students
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Top 10 Colleges for 2015    

Penn State University (all campuses)

Millersville University

Messiah College

Temple University

West Chester University

Kutztown University

Lebanon Valley College

Lancaster Bible College

Elizabethtown College

University of Pittsburgh

First Time Loan Recipients • High Schools
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First Time Loan Recipients - High Schools       

Hemp�eld

Warwick

Manheim Central

Ephrata

Solanco

Manheim Township

Lampeter Strasburg

Donegal

Penn Manor

Garden Spot

Lancaster Catholic

Conestoga Valley

Pequea Valley

Lancaster Mennonite

Home School

Cocalico

Lanc. Cty. Career & Tech Ctrs.

Veritas Academy

McCaskey

Lititz Christian

Mount Calvary Christian School

Lancaster County Academy

Lancaster Christian

Elizabethtown

Dayspring Christian Academy

Conestoga Christian

Statistically, those applicants awarded this 
year’s interest-free educational loans reflect 
various demographics and academic majors, 
as well as where they have chosen to pursue a 
higher education:
• Approximately 92% of the 422 interest-free 

loan recipients attend four-year colleges, 
while 13 of the students are enrolled at 
vocational-technical schools, 9 study at 
community colleges, and 6 pursue graduate 
degrees. 

• Women received 58% of the loans awarded, 
and men received 42%.  

• 111 of the 114 first-time loan recipients 
represent 25 Lancaster County public and 
private high schools, while the remaining 
three students were home schooled (see 
chart at left).  
Your amazing generosity has made these 

dreams possible.  Thank you!

Top 10 Colleges for 2015

“As a parent of 2 loan recipients, I know for a fact of the importance of this loan to students.  Since not all families are approved for government funding, you have given my children a boost when it comes time for tuition payments.  I love to tell others of the great nature of these loans and their availability to all types of applicants.”
–Stacy H., a grateful parent
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Anonymous
Armstrong World Industries Inc.
William Arnold Estate
Binns Scholarship Loan *
Elwood Bookman Estate Endowment Loan *
R.D. & Rhoda Buckwalter Endowment Loan *
Case New Holland 
Dr. & Mrs. Emmett Cooper Endowment Loan *
Paul & Genevieve Diller Endowment Loan *
Dr. Mary Elizabeth Dixon Scholarship Loan *
William & Violet Dussinger Endowment Loan *

Summa Cum Laude Donors
Summa Cum Laude recognition is accorded to those friends whose gifts from June 2014 through May 2015 total $1,000 or more.

Mrs. Madelyn Buckwalter 
Mr. & Mrs. G. Yale Eastman
David & Tamela Fassnacht

Mr. James Hagelgans, Esq. & Ms. 
Gale Zorian

S. Dale High Education Fund
E. Ann Klein Estate

Pryor & Arlene Neuber Estate
The Pangburn Family Charitable 

Trust
Mr. & Mrs. Gaylord Poling

The Steinman Foundation
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Tweed
Mr. & Mrs. Isaac Weaver

Magna Cum Laude Donors
Magna Cum Laude recognition is accorded to those friends whose gifts from June 2014 through May 2015 total $500 to $999.

Dr. Rachelle Rickens Bonfield
Mr. Daniel H. Diller & Ms. Dorothy Polito
Mrs. Dorothy Ezard
Dr. & Mrs. John Garofola

Mr. Joel Heisey
Dr. Carol Ann Kauffman
The Merchant Family Fund
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph F. Roda 

William S. Rothermel Foundation
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Russo
Ms. Linda Schroeder
Ms. Lucille Steele

Cum Laude Donors
Cum Laude recognition is accorded to those friends whose gifts from June 2014 through May 2015 total $100 to $499.

Dr. James Armstrong
Ms. Mary Ellen Bachman
Mr. & Mrs. William Baker
Ronald Barton Hair Styling
Mrs. Nancy Bookman
Kay & David Brubaker
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Brubaker
Ms. Cynthia Cargas
Mr. & Mrs. H. Edward Carr
Dr. & Mrs. J. Frederick Chairsell
Mrs. Jeanne DeLong
Mr. & Mrs. Lewis K. Doub
Mr. Phu Van Duong
Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Eckert
Ms. Glenna Eshleman
William & Shirley Flickinger
Dr. & Mrs. John Gareis
Mr. & Mrs. J. Philip Gerber
Gibbel, Kraybill, & Hess LLP
Mr. & Mrs. John Goldfus

Mr. & Mrs. Alfred Gottscho
Mr. & Mrs. Scott Haverstick
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Hepburn
Mr. & Mrs. Craig A. Hinden
David & Nicole Hodges
Darin & April Horst
Mr. James & Dr. Alace Humphreville
Mr. & Mrs. N. Robert Hurdle
Ms. Cathryn Leib Innacola
Ms. Jacquelyn Johns
Mrs. Elizabeth Kauffman
Dennis & Laurel Kluck
Dr. & Mrs. Andrew Koch
Mr. J. Elvin Kraybill Esq.
Cody & Amber Kreger
Dr. & Mrs. Robert Krissinger
Dr. Susan P. Luek
Dr. William McCann
Mrs. Marjorie McCarthy
George & A. Lucille Meissner

Dr. & Mrs. Stanley Michalak
Mr. & Mrs. Edwin Miller
Ms. Marci Mowery
Ms. Vivian B. Narehood, Esq.
Nikolaus & Hohenadel LLP
Mr. & Mrs. Donald H. Nikolaus 
Ms. Pauline M. Pittenger
Mr. & Mrs. William Poole
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Porter
Ronald & Kathleen Potier
Carl & Mary Beth Ranck
Mr. & Mrs. Craig Roda
Mr. & Mrs. Roger Sandt
Marilyn Sanko-Ebel
Mr. Ronald Schrotberger
Dr. & Mrs. Gary Seldomridge
Peter & Laura Shaida
Dr. Patricia Shoemaker
Mrs. Katherine Shope
Ms. Ellen Simpson

Ms. Kristina Sloyer
Mr. & Mrs. Reed Spiegel
Mr. & Mrs. David Logan Steele
Jeremy K. Stoltzfus
Mrs. Phyllis Stoner
Alan & Anne Sutter
Craig & Selena Troop
Ms. Sheryl Trower
Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth Twiford
Mr. & Mrs. Jack Vogel
Dwight & Kae Wagner
James & Pat Weaver
Ms. Wanda Whare Esq.
Dr. & Mrs. William Whitesell
Ms. Michele Gallagher Whitley
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Witmer
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Witwer
Kemp & Ann Womble
Ms. Chunli Wu
Edward & Eileen Zaledonis

2014 – 2015 Lancaster Dollars for Higher Learning Honor Roll
Endowment Level Donors

Lancaster Dollars for Higher Learning Endowment Recognition is accorded to those friends whose gifts have accumulated $10,000 or greater.  
Those generous contributors identified with an asterisk have consented to have named endowment awards presented in their honor (see 

Endowment Awards article in this newsletter).

Dr. Lawrence A. Ezard Memorial Endowment Loan *
David & Tamela Fassnacht Scholarship Loan *
Mr. & Mrs. John Friant
William & Burneta Hershner Estate
Jack Kaufmann Estate
Kiwanis Club of Lancaster 
E. Ann Klein Charitable Trust Endowment Loan*
William Klein Jr. Endowment Loan *
Margaret Gordon Lestz Endowment Loan *
Pryor E. & Arlene R. Neuber Endowment Loan *
Gray Playter Memorial Endowment Loan *

William S. Rothermel Foundation Scholarship 
Loan in Memory of Ali Fausnaught *

Frances Sarkisian Trust Endowment Loan *
John & Ruth Sawyer Estate
Amelia Stauffer Estate
The Steinman Foundation Endowment Loan *
Edith Smith Truxal Scholarship Loan *
Ronald and Patricia Tweed Scholarship Loan *
Mr. & Mrs. Isaac Weaver Endowment Loan *
Dr. Thomas Wolf Estate



P.O. Box 1601, Lancaster, PA 17608-1601

Address Service Requested

LDHL parents, students and 
staff enjoyed volunteering 
in concessions the U.S. 
Women’s Open in July.

The U.S. Women’s Open 
tournament provided an 
opportunity for LDHL to 
earn some summer income 
with the hard work of our 
dedicated volunteers.
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